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Breezy Point Committee Hosting Contest to Name Disc Golf Course 

The City of Breezy Point Parks and Recreation Committee is seeking input from local kids to help 

them in naming the City’s Disc Golf Course. 

Breezy Point, MN – Starting Thursday, February 1, Breezy Point will be asking local kids for their 

thoughts on how the City’s Disc Golf Course should be named. Young children and teens are 

welcome to submit their ideas to the City and the local school district will be participating via 

their Community Backpack. 

The contest will run until Friday, March 1, at 4:00 PM and the Parks and Recreation Committee 

will select winners in March 2024. Small prizes are available for individuals that submit a 

winning name. 

To submit your idea please fill out an official form and drop off at City Hall (8319 County Road 

11, Breezy Point, MN 56472) or email deick@cityofbreezypointmn.us. Official forms can be 

found on the front page of the City’s website at https://www.breezypointmn.gov/. 

## 

The City of Breezy Point, set in beautiful natural surroundings with abundant recreational 

amenities, strives to provide secure and enjoyable neighborhoods for residents and visitors of all 

ages. The City and residents work together to sustain planned commercial, residential, and 

recreational growth, while building upon social connections and identity for the community.  
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